News release
June 18, 2025

The Methow Valley Irrigation District is seeking candidates to fill a position on the district’s board of directors left vacant by a recent resignation.  Each candidate must be at least eighteen years old, a citizen of the United States, a resident of the state, and hold title or evidence of title to assessable land in the district.  
The vacancy will be filled by appointment by the board of county commissioners.  MVID will make a recommendation from among the candidates who express interest.  The appointee will serve for the remainder of this year.  MVID will hold an election for a director to fill the remainder of the term this fall.  If interested and qualified, please send a letter of interest to the MVID secretary at mvid.secretary@gmail.com  
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